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April 1, 2024


To Whom It May Concern:

On Saturday, May 25, 2024, the Carson Graham Music Department will host “One Night Only”, a fundraising evening with food, dancing, and musical performances by our students. Over 250 adults from the North Shore community will attend this event. We hope to raise $10,000 in support of the music program at Carson Graham Secondary. The funds will go toward purchasing much needed instruments and equipment and making repairs to items that we currently own. 

Events like this are successful due to generous donations from individuals and businesses in the community. We are kindly asking if you would be able to:

· provide an item or gift card for our silent auction 
Please email susan@susangibbons.ca if you can provide something.

· make a donation to sponsor our event 
To make a donation, go here: https://sd44.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/299/69/false/true
Important: make sure to select “Carson Graham” and NOT “Carson Graham PAC” in the “Fund Destination” drop-down list. And in the “Message” box please note that your donation is in support of the Music Department.


Why support our event:  
· It is a great way to advertise and raise your profile in the community
· Our parents are likely to shop at businesses whose support they recognize
· Feel great when supporting a good cause!

A heartfelt thank you for your consideration.  

We hope to have you involved!

Sincerely,


Susan Gibbons
Fundraising Contact, Carson Graham Music Department
Tel:  604.771.2820
Registered charity #10796 1427 RR0001
http://www.carsonmusic.ca/one-night-only.html
Email: susan@susangibbons.ca
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